Ms. Carol’s October 2020 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

September was truly a SPECTACULAR month!  We learned new skills, made new friends, and created new memories.  And just like that, October is here and it will be just as SPOOK-tacular!  We will use our big imaginations and our little hands to create with the color ORANGLE, play with the TRIANGLE shape, and learn the concepts of 1,2,3.  We will also incorporate activities to explore all the sights, sounds, tastes, feels, and smells of Fall. What an exciting time of year here in our sweet preschool room!


Important Dates:
· 10/7-8: Kandid Kids Photography (Black and white photos)
They will be taking candid shots of the students on the playground individually, and our photographer will be wearing a mask.
· 10/12: PDQ “Drive Thru” Spirit Event from 5:00-8:00pm
· 10/15 & 16: Progress reports sent home.
· 10/21 & 22: Parent/Teacher conferences via Zoom
Ms. Kim will send out a Sign-up Genius link to sign up for your conference
· [bookmark: _GoBack]10/27: Parents’ Club Cookie Dough and No Fuss Fundraiser begins
· 10/29 & 30: Fall Class Party 
Please remember that we will not be dressing up in costume for our party.  If your child is staying for aftercare, please let us know that morning.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child,
Ms. Carol, Ms. Joani, and Ms. Mercy
